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Dogs On School Premises and Countesthorpe Road Car Park 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 

Recently, we have had to speak to a number of parents regarding dogs on 
the school premises. We would like to remind parents and carers that in 
the interests of safety, dogs are not permitted on school grounds. This 
includes carrying dogs. Only guide dogs are permitted on site. 
 
 
 

There have been a number of complaints regarding the Countesthorpe Road 
car park at the back of the school. This has centred around children playing in 
the car park and running around cars at the end of the school day. There are 
a lot of moving vehicles in the car park at that time and we urge you to keep 
children close by you when making your way through or to your car so that 
no accidents occur and that no one gets hurt. We understand that this is a 
public car park and not school property, but we want to ensure that everyone 
can get to and from school safely. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 

Jo Andrews  
Headteacher 
 


